
 
  

Dancing into the New Year 

and 3rd Session!  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

Happy New Year and welcome to the third session 
of our studio year! I hope everyone celebrated the 
holidays surrounded by family and friends, rang in this 
2020 New Year and enjoyed the Winter break. May the 
new year bring peace, happiness, joy and harmony to all. 

Parent Watch Week will be the first two weeks of 
February and is a wonderful opportunity to see the 
improvement and technique of your child so far this year. 
It’s an opportunity for all of the dancers to show what 
they have learned during class and how much they have 
progressed this year. I also always encourage students to 
watch their peers and view classes from other levels. 
Uniform requirements for Parent Watch Week can be 
found on the school website. 

I hope your dancer is enjoying the school year as 
much as I am. I look forward to starting this new year with 
all of my students. 
                                        

         Sincerely, 

                                      Abigail Francisco 
                                        Artistic Director 
 

Important Dates to Remember 
• December 23-January 5                               Winter Break 

• January 6 _____________________ School Reopens 

• January 9                                   3rd Tuition Payment Due 

• January 20                                                   School Closed – 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

• January 27                           Classical Rehearsal Fee Due 
(select students) 

• February 3 – 7                                    Parent Watch Week 

• February 10 - 14 _____________ Parent Watch Week 
(see second page for schedule) 

• February 17 ________School Closed – Presidents Day 

• March 9 _______________ 4th Tuition Payment Due 

• March 28 _________________ Student Presentation 
at St John Vianney Family Life Center  
(more information to be announced!) 

 

 

Please note that school newsletters will be available on our website. 
The last newsletter will come out on March 9. 

 

Office Hours: 
 

Mondays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Thursdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 
Studio Hours of Operation: 
 

Mondays: 4:15 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Tuesdays: 4:45 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Wednesdays: 4:45 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Thursdays: 4:45 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Fridays:  4:45 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 



Weather:  
We follow the Calvert County Public 
School system for inclement 
weather only. We will notify 
everyone if the studio will be closed 
due to inclement weather.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
  
  
   
 
  

 

Vaganova I & Up 
July 13th – 31st 

Mon-Fri, 10 – 3:30 
 

Program for ages 3 – 8 years old 
June 29th – July 10th 
Mon-Fri, Time TBA 
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Picture Day will be April 26th 
with Lifetouch Photography!  

 

More information, including 
pricing, ordering and schedule, 

will be sent out soon! 


